
August 2020
Planning Ahead

‘Relax & Write’ Weekends

Dear ‘Relax & Write’ Friends and Members

Thanks you all for your phone calls, letters, pretty and amusing cards, and e-mails!  It
is so encouraging that you are eager for our weekends to start up again! It is great to 
hear your news and  the Course Leaders to know they are wanted and missed.

‘Relax & Write’ Weekends will be publishing the dates of our events as soon as we 
get the ‘all clear.’  We have missed the lovely ‘read backs,’ the wonderful originality 
of your writing, the inspiration of so many of you publishing!

We have all had problems. Big and small. 2020 has been an unexpected struggle even
in simple ways and I am sure there is fuel there, if only the spirit is willing, to write. 
I’ve tried, but achieved little but some gardening and tidying up of the office. With a 
dose of worry and eager to get back to the courses.

Please keep in contact.  The cards are decorating the shelves (even the cheeky ones). 
As soon as I can, I will publish dates and get in contact with you and update the 
website.  

Writers’ will be writers’ - carry on expressing yourself in word pictures. Draft and 
we will polish and enjoy each others company once more with the ‘Relax & Write’ 
Weekends.

Best wishes

Lois 


